
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Monday, 25 September 2017 11:29 AM 
To: Kate Thomson 

Cc: 'Justin Cooney'; Karen Van Gorp; 'Chris Klepper (Business SA)'; 'Ruchi Bhatt'; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2016/15 Plain Language Re-drafting - Clerks - Private Sector Award 2010 - request 

for extension [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135912] 

 
Dear Ms Thomson, 
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Commission grants the requested extension.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
From: Kate Thomson [mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 25 September 2017 10:27 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: 'Justin Cooney'; Karen Van Gorp; 'Chris Klepper (Business SA)'; 'Ruchi Bhatt'; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2016/15 Plain Language Re-drafting - Clerks - Private Sector Award 2010 - request 

for extension [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135912] 

 
Dear Associate 

 

We refer to the below and also to your correspondence with Mr Klepper from Business 

SA on Friday 22 September. 

 

On behalf of our clients, ABI and the NSW Business Chamber, we also seek an extension 

from the Commission to provide our further correspondence after the transcript from the 

conference is available. 

 

We apologise for the lateness of this request.  Please let me know if you require any 

further information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kate Thomson 
Lawyer 

Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Suite 402, Level 4 
Watt Street, Commercial Centre 
Corner King and Watt Streets Newcastle NSW 2300 
Tel: +612 4989 1003 | Mob: 0447 189 469 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 
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